
Cabinet Summary 
January 10, 2023 

 
Present: All 
 
Previous Meeting Summary 

• Out-of-school youth on campus – (from 1/10/23) Randy will reach out to Anne 
Lansing and share any pertinent information accordingly.  Follow-up - Mohawk 
Valley Safe Schools does have an arrest deterrent program and the meeting with Utica 
Schools resulted in additional conversation and possible intervention opportunities.   

 
Values moments 

• Lew – (Embrace Community) New Dean of Humanities, Jess has hit the ground running. 
 
SUNY Updates 

• Randy – Erie CC President is on administrative leave with a new administrator in charge 
who is working through the chaos. 

• NYS budget should come out by the end of the month. Discussed change to how money 
is allocated to higher ed – it appears money will be allocated to SUNY and then up to 
them to distribute. 

 
Bellevue Scholarships and Budget 

• Lew provided an update on the potential combination of workforce development and 
Dean of HOBS positions which did not come to fruition. 

• He shared some ideas for developing talent (using the remaining Bellevue scholarship) to 
fill the Dean position. 

• Discussed the uniqueness of this situation and how to proceed. 
 
Student Cabinet Lunches 

• Discussed timing for resuming lunches – Pause this semester and resume in fall 2023.  
• When we are ready to resume: 

o Discussed what/who are the right affinity groups. 
o Trades, Health Programs, PTK/SC, C3/OAR/ESL, Athletes/ RAs. 
o Discussed reframing questions based on the affinity groups. 

 
Budget Check-in 

• Tom said budgets are starting to come in (due to his office 1/20) 
 
High Potential Talent 

• Crystal reviewed process and discussed timing. 
• Summer is better than in the next 6 months. “Succession Planning and High Potential 

Talent” 
 
Other 

• Randy – Anne’s compliance presentation for the administrators’ meeting next week 
(Tom will check with her to see if she is available); January 30 off-site agenda.  



• Lew – personnel update. 
• Alen – generally speaking, the College has had good press lately. 
• Jill – Institute email went out yesterday, New Employee Orientation follow-up (10-10:45 

on 3/21), Wellness stuff. 
• Steph – shared some near future plans and timing. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


